
Agoura Road Widening – Fiber Optic Project 
C-Mail Alert  

Week of March 13, 2017 
 

Project Update for Week of March 13, 2017 
Construction crews will continue to pothole on the North side of Agoura Road, behind the curb 
and gutter and sidewalk, from Reyes Adobe to the westerly City Limits.  Crews will also start 
drilling for the fiber optic conduit, from Ladyface to Reyes Adobe.   
 
The westbound right lane and bike lane will be closed during construction hours.  All driveways 
and accesses to businesses will remain open during construction.  
 
Please note: Throughout the project, there may be temporary lane closures and flagmen due 
to construction activities encroaching into travel lanes; please expect minor delays.   
 
For More Information 
Regular project updates will be sent directly to your email through the City’s C-Mail. You can 
also receive project updates on Twitter, @cityagourahills. For more information, contact the 
City of Agoura Hills Public Works Department at (818) 597-7356.  


